
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   May 3, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:  New Concentration 
 
The College of Fine and Applied Arts received approval at the February 6, 2013 AP&P meeting to add a 
new undergraduate concentration in Sustainable Building Systems for the BS in Building Sciences (577*) 
for the Department of Technology and Environmental Design. 
 
 

NEW CONCENTRATION 
 

 API CODE TITLE COLL DEPT CIP CODE EFFECTIVE 
TERM  

Conc 577D Sustainable Building Systems FA TEC 522001 201340 
 


